
QUESTION ON NOTICE 

No. 996 

Asked on Wednesday, 14 October 2015 
 
MRS STUCKEY asked the Minister for Agriculture and Fisheries and Minister for 
Sport and Racing (HON W BYRNE)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Minister’s statement that since the MacSporran Commission of 
Inquiry into the greyhound racing industry ‘there had been four cases referred to the 
CCC (Crime and Corruption Commission) involving Racing Queensland’—  
 
Will the Minister provide an update and any background information regarding the 
investigation that led to the referral of these cases? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for the Question. 
 
As the matters have been referred to the Crime and Corruption Commission, it would 
be inappropriate for me to make further comment at this time. 
 


